UNITARIAN
UNIVERSALIST
ASSOCIATION
PRAIRIE STAR DISTRICT

August 4, 2005

Dear Ministers, Directors of Religious Education, Newsletter Editors, and Leaders of Prairie Star
District:

Enclosed you will find an application to present a workshop at the 2006 Prairie Star District Annual
Conference, April 28-30, in Iowa City, lowa, hosted by the Unitarian Universalist Society of lowa
City. The theme will be “UU.con: Giving Life the Shape of Justice.”

We invite you to consider the opportunity to present a workshop that speaks to the future of Unitarian
Universalism as a movement committed to social justice. We have a history of being on the forefront
of important justice issues. There is again a great need for us to make our voices heard and to work
together with the power that comes only from community to bring about the changes that we
passionately desire. We are confident you will come up with creative, informative, stimulating and
humbling ideas for workshop topics relevant to UUs in Prairie Star District. Please feel free to make
copies of this workshop application to distribute within your congregation, announce the opportunity at
Sunday services and in your congregation’s September newsletter, and post the annual conference flyer
on your bulletin board!

To be able to fund our annual conference at a reasonable cost to participants, it is essential that all
attendees pay their fair share. We offer this opportunity to all leaders in Prairie Star District, expecting
that workshop presenters will want to participate fully in the conference, complete the conference
registration form and pay the appropriate registration fee. ~Also, exhibitors will be expected to pay a
fee based on the hotel contract. Your cooperation in this is greatly appreciated.

Please note that the deadline for returning workshop applications is September 26, 2005. Workshop
applications should be sent to Eric Severson, either by email or postal mail, at the address listed on the
application. The committee will be selecting the workshops then and cannot guarantee space for
admissions received after that date. We look forward to hearing from you with your workshop ideas.
See you in Iowa City, April 28-30, 2006!

Best regards,
Annual Conference Program Planning Group

Sam Wormley, Chair Elaine Rockwell Eric Severson

swormley 1 @mchsi.com Erocky@aol.com uuseverson@prodigy.net
1205 Scholl Road

Ames, IA 50014 Rev. Suzanne Owens-Pike Rev. Dr. Virginia Wolf

(515) 296-2627 suzanne.owens(@co.hennepin.mn  wolfv(@uwstout.edu




